COPY
110YD'S REGISTER OF SHIEFF1NE

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

29th June 1962.
Dear Sirs,

M.S. "ARABIAN QUEEN"

With reference to my letter of the 27th June,
the Gothenburg Surveyors now state that the vessel
will drydock at Sasebo about the 8th August, and not
8th July as previously stated.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
NAGASAKI
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